
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220

August 19,2010

RE: 2010-08-054

Mr. William Wilson
Americans For Limited Government
9900 Main Street - Ste. 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This concerns your August 12, 2010, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request which
was received in this office.

Your request is being forwarded to the Internal Revenue Service (IRS). They will
respond directly to you.

Further inquiries to the IRS concerning this request should be directed to the address
below:

Internal Revenue Service (IRS)
FOIA Requests
Headquarters Disclosure Office
2385 Chamblee Tucker Road
Chamblee, GA 30341

Sincerely,

~~
Director, Disclosure Service


